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The Webcomic Workshop is a creative activity 

where students get to question their own biases 

about Vikings and the sagas. We are used to criti-

cise medievalism and popular art representing 

the Vikings and Scandinavia - but can we really 

do a better job? This will be an important lesson 

for how to deal with representation, memory, 

and history. It will hopefully be fun, too! While pa-

per and some pens will be provided, please bring 

whatever doodling equipment you might have. If 

you are more comfortable drawing on a tablet, 

you can bring that as well!  

Vikings and Sagas Webcomics Workshop

with Yoav Tirosh  
(Aarhus Universitet)

13. November 2024
14:00–16:00, SOG-B-07

Registration until 6.11. via e-mail to Madita Knöpfle (madita.knoepfle@ds.uzh.ch)


